
 
Re: Financial Advisory Committee Meeting - March 15, 2019 
 
Hi Nicole, 
 
The ad will be posted on Sunday, March 10, 2019 in the Miami Herald. 
 
Have a great weekend!  
 

Christine Ward 

Legislative Affairs 
600 SE 3rd Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
Phone: 754-321-2659 
christine.ward@browardschools.com 
 


